
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
December 7th , 8th and 9th  

 

 

We are happy to announce All Saints will be hosting the Santa Shop this year for the 

children.  It will look a bit different, but will still bring excitement during the holiday season.     

 

In order to offer this special event, many safety features have been set up.  The event 

will be in the gymnasium, and each class will visit separately at a specified time.  As children 

enter the gym, they will sanitize their hands and walk in a single line.  There will be multiple 

tables set up with a sample of the merchandise displayed.  Children can then choose what 

he/she would like.  The volunteers at each table will put the items in a bag and the child will 

then pay for all the items at the end of the line.  The gifts will not be wrapped at 

school.  Unfortunately, no parents, other than a few volunteers, can attend the Santa Shop with 

the children.   

 

To minimize contact, only checks may be used for payment.  Please make all checks 

payable to ASCS, with the students name in the memo.  The volunteer will write in the correct 

dollar amount and send home a copy of the check and receipt in your child’s bag.  On the 

envelope your child brought home, there is a gift list where you can check who you would like 

your child to buy gifts for with a dollar amount to help us assist your child with making their 

choices.  You are also able to write the check for a specific amount, however, please know if you 

do, we are unable to give change; so anything extra would be a donation to the school.   

 

We appreciate your understanding and patience as this comes together. 

 
Merry Christmas to all! 
      Melissa Yorty  
 

 

 

 

 


